
EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
 

PRESENTED TO 
MMiikkee   ZZee ll ll ee rr   

 
It is hereby certified that Mike Zeller has been selected by the employees of the Transportation Agency for 

Monterey County as the Employee of the Quarter for July 1 – September 30, 2017. 
 

The Agency employees recognize Mike Zeller for having a great attitude, for his professionalism, diligence 
being the tech expert and funding expert. Staff also recognizes him for his phenomenal job of preparing 

Measure X Strategic Plan and the Agenda Novus professional. 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,                              
it is our great pleasure to recognize Mike Zeller for his exemplary service. 

 

 

Recognized By Acknowledged By 
  

________________ ________________ 
TAMC Chair 

Alejandro Chavez 
Executive Director 

Debra L. Hale 
Date: October 25, 2017 

 


